
 
 
 

2018/19-12 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty Council Members 

From: Cristina Amon, Dean 

Date: May 13, 2019 

Re: Speaker of Faculty Council, 2019-2020 
 
 

I am pleased to announce that Professor Doug Reeve of the Department of Chemical 
Engineering & Applied Chemistry and the Institute for Studies in Transdisciplinary 
Engineering Education & Practice (ISTEP) has been acclaimed as the 2019-2020 Speaker of 
Faculty Council. We are grateful to Professor Reeve for his continued commitment and 
leadership within the Faculty. 
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